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Latest News… 
What have we been learning in Key Stage 2…? 

In Kestrels we have been using technology in different ways to 

support our SATs revision. 

Kahoot.com is a free game-

based learning platform 

where pupils can work in 

teams to answer questions 

against the clock and each 

other. It’s been great for helping remember all the grammar and 

punctuation rules, and it’s fun too! (You can download the APP 

and play at home as well.) We’ve also used lots of web-based 

games to help with our maths revision. BODMAS pac-man is one 

of our favourites.  

Can you work this answer out? 73 – 72 ÷ 4 + 43 

In Robins we have been 

looking at the work of Peter 

Thorpe and creating our own 

rocket themed art work which 

will be on display at our class 

assembly. We have also been 

learning about the first moon 

landings and writing our own newspaper reports about Neil 

Armstrong, Buzz Aldrin and the forgotten astronaut Michael 

Collins, who didn’t get to walk on the moon! 

Parents and families of Robins’ class will be able to see all the 

fantastic work they have been doing at their class assembly on 

May 25th. 

Look out for a Key Stage 1 focus in a future Newsflash 

Dates for your diary… 
14th May 
SATs week – year 6 

18th May 
Devizes clothing collection 

21st May 
Mount Cook meeting 6pm 

22nd  May 
National Space Centre visit 

25th May 
Robins’ class assembly 2.30pm  
TERM 5 ENDS 

4th June 
School opens – Term 6 

13th June 
Year 5/6 residential – Mount Cook 

Gardening Club 
Thank you to everyone who has brought 
in gardening club resources – our bug 
hotel is well underway so we no longer 
need pallets (thanks to Oli and Lily’s 
grandad). We would still be grateful for 
donations of bedding plants and seeds. 

Space Centre visit 
Can all reply slips be returned to the 
office as soon as possible please, if you 
haven’t already done so. 

Royal Wedding Menu 
Please see the flyer on the reverse of 
today’s newsflash for our special Royal 
Wedding lunch menu. If you would like 
your child to have a meal on this day 
please select the MAIN option (there will 
be vegetarian options included). Please 
note there will be no jacket potatoes 
available so if you have already selected 
your meals in advance please amend 
your choice. Thank you.  

Reading idea of the week: 

 
Read somewhere different! Read in the 
garden, in a comfy chair, in bed, in the 
bath…reading can happen anywhere!  

Don’t forget to check our website regularly at www.wsses.com. New content is added regularly, and you can find diary dates, 
information about uniform, snack, the Cool Milk scheme, school dinners and pupil premium, as well as resources, news and 

photos on the class pages. 

http://www.wsses.com/

